
MISSIONS IN HONDURAS

In our last letter, we mentioned that we were praying about God's direction for which country to
go as missionaries. Since then, we believe that the Lord is calling us to go to MOZAMBIQUE,
Africa. We are both very excited for this new step in our lives. Currently, we are preparing for our
deputation this summer to start raising our support. We are planning to be with Heartland
Baptist Missions and are in the middle of the application process for this now. We will need your
prayers as we start calling pastors to see if we can schedule meetings to present our work in
their churches. Furthermore, we are starting to look for tickets to be able to take a survey trip to
MOZAMBIQUE this summer. We are eagerly anticipating our first visit to the place we will serve
the Lord with our lives.

We just started doing church wide evangelism twice a week--Thursday nights and Saturday
mornings. Praise the Lord that we have already seen fruit from this increased effort to win the
lost for Christ! Recently, we had a Bible club here in the location of our bus route and had over
20 kids attend. Last Sunday, there were three boys from Bible club that came to church for the
first time. As a result, two of them trusted in Christ as their Savior. There have also been
SEVERAL other salvation decisions this past month, for which we are thrilled! Accordingly, we
are also excited for a few new prospects we hope come to church soon, including those who
just trusted in Christ.

In Christ,

Luke and Celina Nalty
Matthew 28:18-20

PRAYER REQUESTS
1. Growth of new converts
2. Salvation of lost including students
3. New prospects to come to church
4. God's strength, guidance, and help as we prepare for deputation
5. Survey trip--that we will have a profitable trip and God will use it to direct us more

specifically concerning our future work in MOZAMBIQUE




